
About the works
The Victorian Government is upgrading car parking at 
Morwell Station as part of the Gippsland Rail Corridor 
Station Upgrade Program to meet the growing 
demand for commuter car parking in the area.

The upgrade will deliver up to 53 additional car parks 
at the station, including two new accessible spaces, 
and improve safety and security with the installation 
of CCTV and lighting. 

What’s happening
Construction on the new car park is underway and 
expected to be completed in 2020. 

Over the coming weeks a small number of 
spaces within the existing car park will be closed 
temporarily while work to upgrade accessibility 
parking takes place. The closed car parking will be 
clearly marked with bollards and tape.

Most of the remaining construction work will be 
completed within the site boundaries located north 
west of the station off Princes Drive, as per the 
above map. 
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Station access and traffic impacts
Commuters can continue to access the station and 
the existing car park as normal. There will be no 
impact to train or bus services as a result of the car 
park project.

Minimising community impacts
Work is taking place Monday to Friday, 7am to 6pm. 
Some works may take place on Saturdays and 
weeknights if required. Local residents may notice 
slightly increased traffic in the area. 

Where possible, we’ll minimise disruption to surrounding 
businesses, residents and station users by:

• scheduling noisy works during normal working hours

• using noise-reduced equipment. 

We will notify the community if there are significant 
changes to the program.
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Regional Car Parks Fund
The Victorian Government is also delivering free car 
parks across Ballarat, Traralgon and Morwell, to take 
the pressure off local streets and make it easier for 
people to get to work, education, and appointments.

For more information on the Government’s $30 
million Regional Car Parks Fund, visit the Regional 
Development Victoria website: rdv.vic.gov.au

Contact us
For more information about the Morwell Station 
car park project visit: victrack.com.au/projects, 
or call 9619 1111.
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